
ARC&LINE



BUKKEHAVE is a Danish jewellery brand that has been designing 
original and brave contemporary pieces of jewellery since 2011. 
The company´s style is based on goldsmith Christine Bukke-
haves unique and explicitly Scandinavian sense of aesthetics and 
BUKKEHAVE´s designs are often inspired by organic and abstract 
forms found in nature. By letting these natural forms collide head 
on with strict and minimalistic design elements, Christine Bukke-
have achieves a style that is both full of contrast and opposing 
themes. Just like modern life itself. 
 
To follow up on this theme, BUKKEHAVE has always worked with 
combining classic and alternative materials. Christine Bukkehave 
has great passion and respect for more standardized metals like 
gold and silver but she is not afraid to have them clash with more 
exotic materials and various gems. 

BUKKEHAVE incorporates these clashes between the safe and the 
untested, the raw and the frail, between the city and the country-
side, between culture and nature in all of our product and it is 
our artistic ambition to never rest on any laurels and instead keep 
challenging the boundaries of this ancient and truly magnificent 
craft.

Every BUKKEHAVE design is made by hand and has been carefully 
chosen with great emphasis on originality, quality and good crafts-
manship.

Arc&Line: Giving new life and shine to past collections by adding a 
touch of luxury. BUKKEHAVE’s signature pieces of modern, minimalis-
tic and Scandinavian jewellery now comes with a touch of gold and 
diamonds. This collection speaks to the elegant and sophisticated 
woman looking for classic jewellery with a geometrical edge. 



Arc&Line ear cuff
-18kt gold, 2x0,01ct diamonds 

Arc&Line nose ring
-18kt gold, 1x0,005ct diamond



Arc&Line earring#01
-18kt gold, 2x0,01 ct diamonds 

Arc&Line earring#02
-18kt gold, 2x0,01ct diamonds

Arc&Line earring#03
-18kt gold, 4x0,01ct diamonds 





Arc&Line brooch#01
-18kt gold, steel

Arc&Line brooch#02
-18kt gold, 5x0,01ct diamonds



www.christinebukkehave.dk
info@christinebukkehave.dk
CVR: 32861725
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